RESOLUTION NO. 2021-12.__
OF THE GOVERNING BODY OF
THE BOROUGH OF BLOOMINGDALE


LAW ENFORCEMENT APPRECIATION DAY
WHEREAS, on January 9th, 2022, partnering organizations in support of law enforcement officers nationwide promoted National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day (L.E.A.D.)
WHEREAS, law enforcement officers have a difficult and sometimes dangerous public service career in the pursuit of keeping all citizens safe & secure,
WHEREAS, the inherent nature of law enforcement exposes law enforcement officers to criticism, often unjustified, leading some to adopt sweeping negative views of law enforcement officers,
WHEREAS, it is important for the public to understand that despite such criticism, the overwhelming majority of law enforcement officers are valuable civil servants who risk their lives and well-being striving to apply the laws of our government fairly and equitably,
THEREFORE, the Governing Body of the Borough of Bloomingdale, on behalf of all Borough residents, wish to express formally their appreciation to the members of the Bloomingdale Police Department for the job they do in keeping our residents safe and our town a desirable place to live.  

 
